Classified Staff Council Meeting

21-Jan-2010

constructing an exhibition to display said historical items. All money given to the Clock Tower Project will be used for the Project 100%. Some schools gave step increases. GSC Board of Governors agreed that GSC could increase, but denied those increases. The reason for the denial was that it would not be fair to give staff increases when faculty could not get theirs.

Auditors report stated that GSC's finances are good. There is a liability of \$43,000 for an outstanding lawsuit.

The grant report will be presented at the February BOG meeting.

Brian Hipp made the motion to approve the Tuition Waiver policy that was approved through Faculty Senate. Mary Alltop seconded and motion was carried unanimously.

Lois Miller made the motion to join Faculty Senate in their letter of support for Kathy Butler depending on the wording. Virginia Boggs seconded and the motion was carried unanimously.

Virginia Boggs reported that the ToastMasters program has not gotten enough support, so a local chapter will not be started.

Motion to adjourn was made by Sheri Skidmore and seconded by Ann Reed. Meeting adjourned at 9:55 a.m.